
Agenda Item No: 8.B

STAFF REPORT

Report To: Board of Supervisors Meeting Date: December 17, 2020

Staff Contact: Nancy Paulson, City Manager

Agenda Title: For Possible Action: Discussion and possible action regarding the reappointment of Doug
Martin to the Nevada Tahoe Conservation District ("NTCD") for a two-year term ending on
December 31, 2022.  (Nancy Paulson, npaulson@carson.org)

Staff Summary:  NRS 548.283 requires the Board of Supervisors to appoint a
representative to the NTCD to represent the Board of Supervisors as a Supervisor on the
governing board of NTCD. Doug Martin has requested reappointment.

Agenda Action: Formal Action / Motion Time Requested: Consent

Proposed  Motion
I move to reappoint Doug Martin for a two-year term ending on December 31, 2022.

Board's Strategic Goal
Quality of Life

Previous Action
Doug Martin was appointed to a two-year term on December 15, 2016 and reappointed for another two-year
term on December 6, 2018.

Background/Issues & Analysis
N/A

Applicable Statute, Code, Policy, Rule or Regulation
NRS 548.283

Financial Information
Is there a fiscal impact? No

If yes, account name/number:

Is it currently budgeted?

Explanation of Fiscal Impact:

Alternatives
Do not make appointment.

Attachments:
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Board Action Taken:
Motion: _________________ 1) ________________ Aye/Nay

2) ________________ _________
_________
_________
_________
_________

_________________________________
(Vote Recorded By)
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November 10, 2020 
 
Carson City Board of Supervisors 
City Hall 
201 North Carson Street, Suite 2 
Carson City, Nevada 89701 
 
RE: Continuation of Appointment to represent Carson City to the Nevada Tahoe Conservation District 
 
Sent via email to JBusse@carson.org 
 
Dear Board, 
 
I hereby request reappointment as a Supervisor to the Nevada Tahoe Conservation District Board to 
represent Carson City.  I truly appreciate the trust that has been given me to serve Natural Resource 
matters in the Lake Tahoe Basin.   For background I bring to the District and Carson City the following 
qualifications and experiences; 
 

1) BS Degree in Renewable Natural Resources, UNR 
2) 20 years’ experience at Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
3) 12 years’ experience at Environmental Consulting Firms serving Nevada and Carson City 
4) 10 years’ experience as District Manager for the Nevada Tahoe Conservation District 
5) 4 years’ experience as the Carson City representative to the Nevada Tahoe Conservation District 
6) 2019 appointment to the Nevada Conservation Commission 
7) 12 years’ experience as a Carson City representative to the Carson City Wildlife Advisory Board 
8) 45 years as a resident of Carson City 

 
I have asked the District to provide a copy of their annual report to the Board for your review.  This year a 
couple of important projects is research into near shore pollution and installation of several stormwater 
improvement projects along NDOW right of ways in the Tahoe Basin.   
 
Thank you for considering this request.  Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
Doug Martin 
5000 Gentry Lane 
Carson City, NV 89701 
(775) 882 3086 
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